
To:  All Lifeguard Personnel 
  

From:  WATER SAFETY OFFICE 
  

Date:  July 10, 2009 
  

Subject: Boatswain Position at Orient Point 
 

IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION 
 
Currently there is a Medical Replacement Boatswain Position available at  Orient  Beach State Park.  
Any officer or lifeguard interested in this position, should apply to the WSO, by Monday, July 13th 
by 4PM. 
 
Requests must be submitted in writing or emailed to the Water Safety Office by Monday July 13, 
4PM using the following format.   
 
Name: 
Location: 
Rank: 
Position:  Orient Beach State Park – Lifeguard Boatswain.  
 
Please email your requests to: Steven.Agostinacchio@oprhp.state.ny.us – a confirming email 
will be sent.  If you do not hear back please call.    Fax requests to 516-679-7235 - Attention WSO. 
No Phone requests will be accepted. 
 
If you have any question, please feel free to contact the WSO -  516-679-7210 
 
This new assignment will go into effect on Thursday, July 16, 2009 
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